
CITY OF ATLANTA 

WILLIAM R . WOFFORD, P . E. , R.A. 
I NSPECTOR O F B UILDI NG S 

ELMER H. MO ON, E. E ., P . E . 

AS S T . IN SP E CTOR O F BUILDIN GS 

MEMORANDUM TO 
FROM 

OFFICE OF INSPECTOR OF BUILDINGS 

800 CITY HALL 

Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

July 19 , 1967 

The Honorable Ivan 
W. R. Wofford 

r. 

• 
RE Suggested reply to Mrs. Henry H. W?re, J r. 

concerning 
254 -256 , 258-260, 264-266 Clifton Place, N. E. 

Dear Mrs. Ware: 

Mr. W. R, Wofford , Building Official of t he Ci ty of Atlanta, has 
advised me that your property at the above locations is situated in 
the Bedford-Pine Urban Renewal Project area. Property located in 
approved Urban Renewal Project areas is under the jurisdiction of the 
Atlanta Housing Authority, the City's agent for redevelopment. 

A check with the Atlanta Housing Authority reveals that this 
project, which encompasses your property, is in the planning stage 
and funds for acquisition have not been approved by the Federal 

· Government. However, the representatives of the Authority have 
stated that they anticipate acquiring the property in about a 
year • . If you would like to make minor repairs and improvements 
in order to make the property rentable for this shq_~t; period ~of _, 1 _ ~ _, ~ 
time, you, as owner, have every right to do so. ~ J,µ__ ~ 
~ ~ -1-v cfJ-,) ~ - ) 
' /If you d~sire further information, I suggest that you talk 
with Mr. Greenleaf (523-6074) of the Atlanta Housing Authority 
for guidance in this matter. 

Very truly yours, 




